
 

NOTICE 

The Tribal Social Service Assistance 

Program will be closed on  

Monday September 30th, 2024, at 5pm 

through Thursday October 31st, 2024, at 

5pm. 

No new or incomplete applications will 

be accepted during this time, if you have 

any question, please contact Savannah 

Miller at (928) 977-2410 Ext. 366 or via 

email at: 

communityliaison@quechentribe.com 
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